
 

 

 

EDUCATION MALAYSIA GLOBAL SERVICES (EMGS) 

15 AUGUST 2017 

 

NOTIFICATION OF THE RECOMMENDED FORMAT FOR THE 

SUBMISSION OF STUDENT PASSPORT COPIES FOR VAL 

APPLICATIONS.  

1. PURPOSE 

1.1. This information is intended to provide clarification to all 

Educational Institutions regarding the correct format for the 

submission of student passport copies for VAL applications. 

1.2. In order to reduce the chances of rejection by Immigration 

department, EMGS recommends that this format be adhered to by 

all institutions.  

 

2. IMPLEMENTATION 

2.1. As advised by the Immigration department, we recommend that 

each application should have a maximum of only 2 pages of the 

student’s passport visible on each photocopied sheet. 

2.2. Failure to adhere to this may lead to rejection of VAL applications. 

2.3. Please refer to the attached document for examples. 
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1. Incorrect Format 

 

 
 

2. Correct Format 
 

 


